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October 27, 2022

Mr. King,

This letter is in response to your email inquiring how a new subdivision in Leicester would affect the
Leicester Public School System.

As you are aware, the town of Leicester recently purchased the former Becker College Campus consisting of
44 acres and 19 buildings. This addition of the former Becker College Campus increased the number of
buildings available to the Leicester Public Schools. Currently, The Leicester Public School System is in the
process of transitioning the Leicester High School to the former Becker College Campus. While this
transition is not yet complete, I hope it will be completed soon. When complete, there will be additional
space at all of our schools. Therefore, I do not anticipate a problem with a new subdivision in our
community.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.
Sincerely,
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Brett Kustigian
Superintendent of Schools

Leicester Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, religion, disability, pregnancy and
pregnancy-related condition, age, active military/veteran status, ancestry, or national or ethnic origin in the administration of its educational policies,
employment policies, and other administered programs and activities. In addition, students who are homeless or of limited English-speaking ability are
protected from discrimination in accessing the course of study and other opportunities available through the schools. Any person having inquiries or
complaints concerning LPS compliance with Title VI, Title IX, Section 504, ADA or MGL ch. 76, sec.5 is directed to contact the Director of Student
Services at 3 Washburn Square, 3rd Floor, Leicester, MA 01524 or 508-892-7040.




